
 

Livermore High School 

Bulletin for Wednesday, August 28, 2019 

School News 

Back to School Night Cowboys, Back to School night is September 4gh at 6:30pm! Be sure to bring your parents, show 'em 
around and grab some dinner from our food trucks vendors.  

Juniors if you are interested in performing in Cowboy Showdown, there is a meeting in Room 308 during lunch this Thursday.  

Jostens If you have a class ring order or your cap and gown order, Jostens will be on campus this Wednesday and Thursday 
August 28th the 29th at lunch in Front of the Student Union.  

Senior Picnic Seniors! Senior Picnic tickets are now on sale- $90 without ASB and $85 with ASB. Ticket sales end on August 
28th.  

Travel Opportunity Would you like to travel to the beautiful nation of Greece? Come to an informational meeting in room 404 
on Thursday 8/29 at lunch. You too can see amazing ancient ruins and gorgeous beaches while we cruise the Aegean Sea.  

Lockers If you need a locker, please stop by the Activities window to be put on the waiting list. Lockers will be assigned at the 
beginning of September. Please keep in mind that you have the same locker for your entire time here at LHS, so if you had one 
last year, it’s the same one.  

Club News 

Drama Club Come join drama club for some improv, show-reviewing, karaoke, fellow theatre kids, and more! Meetings will be 
held in the theater every Wednesday during lunch. Hope to see you there! 

SWENext Want to go on field trips? Do engineering projects? And get community service hours? Then come join SWENext 
Club. We meet Wednesdays at lunch in Room 303. There will be free food!  

Link Crew Link Crew will meet WED at lunch in room P-18. Link Crew shirts are MANDATORY. See you there!  

GravitechX Are you interested in participating in an internationally recognized robotics competition where you can learn 
programming, engineering, and design skills used in the real world? If so, come to the GravitechX informational meeting this 
Thursday after school in Mrs. Fletcher’s room 208 to learn more.  

NHS The National Honor Society (or NHS) is now accepting applications for new and returning members. NHS is a community-
service-based organization open to all sophomores, juniors, and seniors with a cumulative unweighted GPA of 3.6 or higher. 
Applications are due Friday August 30th. See SchoolLoop email for all application documents. Submit completed applications 
in Room 410. For questions about NHS, please contact Mr. Cabasino.  

Sports News 

White Out Game Cowboy nation! Come out to the home game August 30th for the white out game! Wear white to school and 
the game. Hope to see you there!  

 

Always Stay Humble and Kind 


